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Joe Schneider

Western States Reclamation, Inc.
3756 Imperial Street

Frederick, CO 80516

Re: Southern Delivery System Revegetation Land Development GP03

Dear Applicant:

The Colorado Air Pollution Control Division has received and logged in your general permit application for the revegetation
of the Southern Delivery System in Pueblo County. This land development has been assigned AIRS 1D 102-0028-001,

and your application is now ready for initial review.

If you should have any questions concerning the status of your permit application, please call me at (303)691-4093.
When calling, it would be helpful if you can reference package number 273545.

The next step in processing your general permit application is to determine if all the information we need is contained in
your application. If so, we will begin our preliminary engineering analysis. If information is missing, we will contact you in
the near future to obtain the needed material.

State law requires that the Division determine the completeness of an application within 60 days of receipt. Ifyou do not
hear from the Division by 7/23/2012, you can assume that your application is complete.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Brickey
Construction Permit Unit
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